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Dear Patient, 

It is with mixed emotions that I announce my retirement from the 
practice of urology on June 30, 2022. I have been truly blessed to 
have a career that I found so personally rewarding and the best part 
was the relationships formed with so many of you. Thank you for 
sharing your lives with me and trusting me with the care of friends 
and family, often including two, and sometimes, three generations! 

As for continuing your care at Urology Centers of Alabama, I have the 
utmost confidence in my partners and know each of you are in good 
hands. If you would like to continue being seen at any of our 
locations, Urology Centers of Alabama has experienced urologists at 
16 locations across central Alabama.  

If you are going to continue seeing a provider at Urology Centers of 
Alabama, you do not need to do anything regarding your records.  If 
you want to seek urologic care from a provider in another practice, 
you may request a copy of your medical records by filling out the 
attached “Authorization to Disclose Health Information” form.  You 
can submit this form via mail, drop it off, or fax 205-445-0115. We 
will submit your request to the third-party company we utilize for 
medical record releases, who will then mail the records to the 
provided address.  Urology Centers of Alabama will keep your 
medical records for a 10-year minimum from your last visit, after 
which they will be subject to availability. 

Thank you for allowing me to care for you   

Sincerely,   

 

Mark S. DeGuenther, MD  

 

 


